
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Spring 1 Week 4 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Detectives 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be continuing our narrative work on 

our book Stone Age Boy.  The children will be imagining 

what life was like for the girl Om and will be writing 

the events of the story from her perspective. 

Mathematics In maths we will continue to work on adding and 

subtracting, focussing on written methods for addition.  

We will work further on counting on to find the 

difference for subtraction. 

Topic We will be taking on the role of the hunter-gatherer by 

trying to locate and hunt down various Stone Age 

animals hiding in the school grounds!  In art we will 

look at resistance painting techniques to create fossil-like 

images of Stone Age animals and in computing we will 

continue to create our information poster on our chosen 

animal. 

 

Please remember to bring in wellies for wet weather.  It is often very muddy 

on the playground and field so it is a good idea to have this change of 

footwear. 

We are having a Cello concert on Wednesday 1st February at 9.15am.  Please 

come along to see what we’ve been doing in our lessons!  We would also like 

to remind parents to register their interest in further cello lessons by returning 

the letter sent last week by the end of today (Monday 23rd).  It would be great 

if these sessions could continue!   

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


